
Community beautification needs your help for fall prep in September

Description

Join your neighbors in keeping North Avondale’s green spaces beautiful all year round. We plan to
have an event at Washington Triangle (corner of Clinton Springs and Washington) on September 28.
We will be weeding the garden. Please bring your own tools. Students will be approved for school
community service hours. The tentative time is 10:30 am -1:00 pm. Snacks and water will be provided.

Appreciated but not required, RSVP by emailing Jennifer Harten.

September 28: Weeding the garden at Washington Triangle only. Seasongood has been
postponed.

Thanks to volunteer efforts like these, North Avondale Neighborhood Association was recognized by 
Keep Cincinnati Beautiful during the “Love They Nati” awards, which took place on February 25. 2024.

NANA was specifically honored for its Spring 2023 Clean Up.
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Pictures from the event and recognition in front of several neighborhood community councils were
shared during the ceremony. Click here to view highlights from “Love Thy Nati.”
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